January, 2015

Ten years ago, almost to this very day, the official groundbreaking for
the first City of Cape Coral Charter School was held and the vision of
Oasis Elementary Charter School emerged. On January 15, 2005, our
school system began its physical presence. Since inception, our system
has seen unprecedented growth. Three additional schools have since
been constructed and our student enrollment has increased dramatically.
Through all of this, our system has fostered and continues to maintain a
“family” oriented atmosphere and, we have never forgotten the
importance of providing cutting edge curriculum to our students.

We would like to thank all the parents, sponsors, City of Cape Coral,
and our community for all the support throughout the years.

Over the next week, we will be collecting different items from all of our
schools and building a time capsule to be opened on January 15, 2025.
We are very much looking forward to the next ten years and anticipate a
wonderful future for our students.

Sincerely,
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Nelson Stephenson
Superintendent of Schools

www.CapeCharterSchools.org
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